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Welcome to the Indian National Young Academy of Sciences!  

 

It is indeed a great pleasure to notify you that you have been selected for membership in the Indian 

National Young Academy of Sciences (INYAS) for a period of 5 years from the formal induction during 

our next AGBM to be held in February 2024. Please consider this as the confirmation of your selection. 

The list of selected members is also available on our website: https://inyas.in/  

 

We received an extraordinary number of outstanding applications this year, and your notable credentials 

and commitment to service to society through science rose to the top of this very competitive pool. We 

look forward to working together and hope that you are ready to help us drive the INYAS forward by 

actively participating in our outreach and networking activities, giving a voice to young scientists at the 

national/international level, as well as by assuming leadership roles within the organization.  

 

Please note the INYAS membership is one time and below are the steps for joining the same.   

 

1. Please respond to this email confirming that you officially accept this membership (cc to 

inyasoffice@gmail.com). We appreciate your immediate response but need to hear from you latest by 

7th January 2024 for your membership to be official.  

 

2. As a new member, you are hereby cordially invited to the General Body Meeting (GBM) which is 

scheduled during February 16-18, 2024, at INSA, New Delhi. A detailed program schedule of GBM 

will be shared shortly. We request you to mark these dates in your calendar to participate in the GBM.  

 

3. We are here to support you from the very beginning of your membership! We also include your short 

profile and photo in the next annual newsletter of INYAS and update the same on our website after your 

formal induction during the GBM. I will send you a formal invitation letter for GBM with other details.  

 

4. Please regularly check our website (https://inyas.in/) for all our updates, like INYAS on Facebook 

(https://www.facebook.com/INYAS-1662728413946122), follow on Twitter (@INYAS_INSA) and 

subscribe our INYAS YouTube channel (https://bit.ly/Inyastube). 

 

Congratulations once again on both your outstanding track record as a successful scientist and your 

commitment to applying science for the benefit of society. The entire INYAS family joins me in 

welcoming you, and we look forward to meeting you in February 2024 in person.  

In the interim, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries or need more info.  
 

With warm wishes for a very happy and prosperous new year 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                     

Rajendra S. Dhaka 

                                                                                                                                (Chairperson, INYAS)  
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